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Hello, 

 

Opposing stricter gun laws, such as limiting magazine capacities to 10 rounds, is 

crucial because these measures can impose significant economic burdens without 

clear evidence that they reduce crime or enhance public safety. Restrictions on 

magazine sizes do not address the root causes of violence, and there's no concrete 

data showing that such laws effectively prevent shootings. These policies can hurt 

the economy by negatively impacting the firearm industry, including manufacturers, 

retailers, and businesses that depend on a broad range of products and accessories. 

Additionally, law-abiding citizens, especially those who rely on firearms for self-

defense or recreation, would face financial hardships due to the need to purchase 

new firearms or modify existing ones. Even further, the requirement for citizens to 

attend mandatory training or classes in order to purchase firearms or comply with 

new laws adds an extra financial strain, increasing the cost of ownership. Given that 

similar policies in other regions have not proven successful, these laws seem more 

focused on restricting personal freedoms than improving safety. 

 

Thank you for your time, 

 

Brett Barker 


